
Appendix 9        

 

Results of the Public Meeting and Correspondence Received 

 
Planning and Development Committee 
Regular Meeting – October 7th, 2019 

City File Number: 2. C03E01.006 
 
Members Present: 
Regional Councillor M. Medeiros – Wards 3 and 4 (Chair)  
Regional Councillor P. Vicente – Wards 1 and 5  
Regional Councillor R. Santos – Wards 1 and 5  
Regional Councillor M. Palleschi – Wards 2 and 6  
Regional Councillor G. Dhillon – Wards 9 and 10  
City Councillor D. Whillans – Wards 2 and 6 (left at 8:33 p.m. – illness)  
City Councillor J. Bowman – Wards 3 and 4  
City Councillor C. Williams – Wards 7 and 8  
City Councillor H. Singh – Wards 9 and 10 
 
Members Absent: Regional Councillor P. Fortini – Wards 7 and 8 (Vice-Chair) (other 
municipal business) 
 
Staff Present: Planning and Development Services: 
R. Conard, Acting Commissioner 
A. Parsons, Director, Development Services 
B. Steiger, Manager, Development Services 
D. VanderBerg, Central Area Planner 
N. Chadda, Development Planner 
Corporate Services: 
J. Zingaro, Deputy City Solicitor 
G. D’Andrea, Legal Counsel 
City Clerk’s Office: 
P. Fay, City Clerk 
C. Gravlev, Deputy City Clerk 
S. Danton, Legislative Coordinator 
 
Report from B. Shah, Development Planner, Planning and Development Services, 
dated September 13, 2019, re: Application to Amend the Zoning By-law (to permit a 6-
storey, 110 room hotel) – Waheguru Investments Inc. – Gagnon Walker Domes Ltd. – 0 
Steeles Avenue East – Ward 3 (File C03E01.006).  
 
No members of the public were present for this item and a presentation was not 
requested.  
 



The following motion was considered: 
 

1. That the report from B. Shah, Development Planner, Planning and Development 
Services, dated September 13, 2019, to the Planning and Development 
Committee Meeting of October 7, 2019, re: Application to Amend the Zoning By-
law (to permit a 6-storey, 110 room hotel) – Waheguru Investments Inc. – 
Gagnon Walker Domes Ltd. – 0 Steeles Avenue East – Ward 3 (File 
C03E01.006) be received; and, 
 

2. That Planning and Development Services staff be directed to report back to the 
Planning and Development Committee with the results of the Public Meeting and 
a staff recommendation, subsequent to the completion of the circulation of the 
application and comprehensive evaluation of the proposal. 

 
 

Carried 


